Murphy welcomes extension of Furlough
Scheme

Finance Minister, Conor Murphy has welcomed the extension of the Furlough
Scheme and has called for Treasury to extend it beyond November.
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Friends at the End _®
Promoting end of life choices "

Social, Spiritual and
Emoltional Needs at
the End of Life

IN THIS WEBINAR WE WILL LOOK AT DIFFERENT
TYPES OF CARE AND SUPPORT REQUIRED BY
INDIVIDUALS AND HOW WE CAN HELP TO
INFLUENCE POLICY AND SUPPORT PEOPLE AS
BEST WE CAN AT THE END OF LIFE.

SPEAKERS:

-REV SCOTT MCKENNA.

-GEORGCE BEUKEN, ST ANDREWS HOSPICE.
-LINDSAY VAN DIJK, NHS HUMANIST CHAPLAIN.
-KAREN HEDGE, SCOTTISH CARE.

-HENRY MARSH, NEUROSURGEON & AUTHOR.

FOLLOWED BY A PANEL DISCUSSION AND Q&A

TUESDAY 3rd NOVEMBER, 10-12.30

" -

PLACES LIMITED - PLEASE RSVP TO:
INFO@FATE.SCOT OR BOOK VIA EVENTBRITE

Friends at the End SCIQ: SC0O48875

Getting things done — Perth Road
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#dundeewestend

I am grateful to the local resident who recently highlighted that one of the
panels was damaged on the bus shelter on Perth Road near the junction with
Glamis Road by the Invercarse Hotel.

I took this up with the transport team at the council and the panel was
promptly removed for repair by a glazier.



http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-perth-road-dundeewestend-9/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-cb-_CIZ13jw/X5KYBM2ueUI/AAAAAAAAcbQ/EpCcUlr3ERgalRL_1csqjDZtad5InbAEgCLcBGAsYHQ/s960/Bus%2Bshelter.jpg

Northern Ireland Quality and Outcomes
Framework (QOF) Information 2019/20

The Department of Health today published the achievement figures from the
Northern Ireland Quality and Outcomes Framework 2019/20.

Ni Chuilin welcomes further funding
for councils

Communities Minister Cardl Ni Chuilin has welcomed the Executive’s allocation
of a further £15m to councils bringing the total since the start of the
COVID-19 crisis to over £75m.
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